
 

Visiting the Katonah Museum of Art 

Visitor Etiquette 

Our members and frequent visitors to the Katonah Museum of Art will be familiar with the following rules, designed to 
make your visit enjoyable and to protect the artwork, as well as our guests. Please help us by following these guidelines. 

• Please keep a distance of at least three feet from the artworks. Do not touch any artwork at any time 
• For the current exhibition, informal photography for your personal use is permitted in the galleries. Flash is not 

permitted. 
• Please silence your phone and, if you must take a call, exit the gallery and do so in the Sculpture Garden. 
• Food, drink, chewing gum and tobacco products are not allowed in the galleries. 
• Please leave large bags or backpacks in your car, as we cannot accommodate them in the galleries at this time. 
• Do not carry children on shoulders. 
• Strollers are allowed in the galleries, but they must be pushed by adults at all times. 
• We ask that children younger than 12 be supervised by an adult at all times. 
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